
Purchase of Temporary Permits 

 

Temporary permits are designed to cover shifts from CAP participants who 

have shifts starting before bus service begins or getting off work after the 

bus schedule ends. 

In order to purchase a Temporary permit for S11 you will need to bring a 

letter from your Department Manager stating what hours you will start and 

finish your shift.  

Due to the demand on the lot we will not be able to sell you a Temporary 

permit to cover a shift if the Buses run during that time and could bring you 

too work and get you back. 

 

Thank you, 

UNC Health Care Parking and Transportation Office 

In accordance with UNC Parking and Public Safety 

 

  


